
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

October 7, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We returned to the A/B Hybrid schedule on Thursday, October 1, with full disclosure to and 
agreement with our Chancellor and the Office of Catholic Schools. The Administration and 
school nurse, Joelle Charpentier, have since completed a thorough analysis of every classroom 
and prepared a plan for all students to return in full. 
 
Students will be socially distanced in each classroom. For a few classrooms not able to 
adequately distance all desks, we are either moving the class to a room that can accommodate 
the whole class or making arrangements for a set number of students to move to an alternate 
location on campus where they will view the class remotely.  The students in those classes will 
rotate out each day and a different set of students will view remotely each class period. With the 
adjustments made, we now have socially distanced our students; so moving forward, we will not 
need to quarantine students through contact tracing if we are faced with any exposure to a 
positive case on campus.  
 
This week we adjusted the lunch schedule to 30 minutes, which includes 15 minutes for 
students to eat in either the classroom or cafeteria and a 15-minute break outside.  This limits 
the exposure to positive cases, negating the need for students to be quarantined through 
contact tracing.  
 
On Thursday, October 15, TCHS will return to the rotating schedule format, beginning with 
1,2,3,4,5, as approved by the Chancellor.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at mboyer@tchs.net.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael H. Boyer 
Principal 
 


